North Shore Schools

Discovering Your Dreams

Dear North Shore Families,
| hope that you are doing well.

| wanted to let you know that the Town of Oyster Bay will be discussing the extension of the
moratorium on the development of Battery Energy Storage Systems (BESS) on this
Tuesday, April 8th at 10:00 AM. The meeting will take place at the Town Board Hearing
Room, Town Hall North, 54 Audrey Avenue, Oyster Bay, New York.

I will be speaking at this meeting along with other community representatives and | hope
that you can join us.

Please also check out our BESS/Propel page on the District's website, found at
https://www.northshoreschools.org/utility-developments/index.html. | recently posted the
transcript of my testimony regarding the RAPID Act (which could potentially bypass local
zoning) from the March 11th hearings. Those transcripts can be found at
https://www.northshoreschools.org/utility-developments/march-11-testimony-by-dr-
zublionis-on-rapid-act-to-department-of-public-service.pdf (my testimony begins on page
11).

Wishing you a great remainder of your weekend!

Chris Zublionis, (Dr. Z) - Superintendent of Schools
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